TELEGR.-ADRESSE : LLOYD’S REGISTER, STEINHOEFT, HAMBURG TELEPHONE: 36 42 85.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

3, Steinhoett,

Hamburg, 1st April,1937

Heference

E

| Dear 8ir,

With reference to the concluding paragraph of
your letter of the 25th ult. returning approved Flens of
electrical equipment prpposed for Messrs. Fowaldtswerke
Yard No.756, Messrs. Howaldtswerke state that the 50 mm
ocable shown on Plan No. H 1758a between the generators and
the switchboard will be dispensed with, It was originaglly
intended to arrange for parallel switching of the generators
and the 50 mm cable was proposed to be fitted for equalising
purposes. TtMs now, however,been decided not fto chése
parallel switching for the generators.

T am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
for A.Chisholm
The Secretary,

LONDON .







